[bookmark: _Hlk64294212]Town of Stanford Conservation Advisory Commission
March 17th, 2021
Members Present:
Anne (chair), Teddy (secretary), Barry, Curtis, Emma, Greg S., Greg W., Margaret
Guest:
Rosemarie M.

Meeting:
The meeting started at 6pm.
As of this meeting, Anne is no longer a member of the CAC, but has offered to take part in the CAC as a volunteer. Anne will be remembered for years of service to the Town and dedication to the CAC.
Rosemarie Miner, applying for chair of the CAC, discussed qualifications, experience, and what the job of chair entails. Members introduced themselves afterward.
Discussion ensued about projects and areas of pursuance currently being handled/prepared by the CAC.
The CAC recommends Rosemarie M. as the chair of this committee.
Minutes were approved by majority vote.
Discussion about the Roadside Cleanup to be held on April 24th with a scheduled rain date for the following Saturday. Further discussion about what the logistics of the event.
Discussion about starting an Instagram/Social Media Account for the CAC. An idea for a handle Stanfordny_cac.
Discussion about CSC membership ensued. Possible public meeting to answer questions about becoming a CSC.
Anne mentioned the Green Drinks program in Beacon, NY.
Discussion ensued on Trees For Tribs and amphibian migration/mating patterns.
Motion to give Greg S. permission to alert Supervisor Wendy B. about frog migration.
The meeting closed at 8pm. The next CAC meeting is scheduled for April 21st, 2021 at 6pm.
Theodore “Teddy” Secor
CAC Secretary
